NC/SM i December 17, 1970.

Geoff Sudlender,
301 Chartwell,
Park Drive,
PORT ELIZABETH.

Dear Geoff,

Mazeltov - we hage found scmething useful for you to do. Seriously
though, we are trying to contact Barney Pityana of SASO to Tind out

a) what they are doing about sending a guy to Ghana
on the 29th December; and

b) Whether there was anything from their Exec meet-
ing that they want to put on the agenda for a joint
exec meeting in Cape Town in Jan.

I know this is probably a nuisance, but you are the person best located
to get hold of Barney soon anc I wonder if you could do those two
things for us? Also if he or Steve need accommodation 1n Cape Town

in January we can help.

Barney's address is: 58 STOKWE ROAD? NEW BRIGHTON? PORT ELIZABETH.

If you could ask him to drop a note or if you could (before Xmas) this
would help enormously.

Happy festivities,

Neville Curtis,
President.



